
“School Library Hotline” Email List 
Join Today!!! 

 
 
We have some exciting news that we hope you will be able to share with all school 
librarians and/or anyone affiliated with Colorado school libraries. We are starting a 
new email list exclusively for Colorado School Librarians, called the "School 
Library Hotline”!!! 
 
This email list will provide support, ideas, collaboration, professional development 
opportunities and more for school librarians and personnel statewide.  
 
Why are we starting this now?  Well… 
 

1. Currently, we have severely limited capabilities of communicating useful, 
timely, or innovative information to our school librarians throughout the 
state. 
 

2. We have school librarians who have limited or no central support for when 
they have pertinent questions that arise. They would benefit from the 
collective expertise of this group. 
 

3. With budget cuts affecting us yet again this school year, we want to be able 
to distribute strategies that we hope might be helpful to our constituents 
statewide. 
 
 

For these reasons and more, we invite school librarians and/or anyone affiliated 
with school libraries to join this email list: 
 
www.cvl-lists.org/mailman/listinfo/schoollibraryhotline 
 
 
Thanks in advance for sharing this opportunity with as many of your constituents as 
possible. Feel free to email or call with any questions. 
 

Becky Russell  
21st Century School Library Specialist  
Colorado Department of Education  
russell_b@cde.state.co.us 
303-866-6772 


